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NOTICE TO MARINERS – No. 39 of 2023 

 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 
River Port Dredging – 4th December 2023 
 
 
MARINERS AND PORT USERS ARE ADVISED that dredging activity will be conducted 

within the Great Yarmouth River Port on Monday 4th December. The dredger, MAAS will be 

working at various areas within the port. 

 

All Mariners and Port Users are advised to be vigilant of the dredger and small vessels are 

requested to keep clear and pass at a safe speed giving a wide berth. Dredger MAAS will 

display lights and shapes for dredging activities as prescribed in the International 

Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea, and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 

Ch12. 

 

For further information please contact LPS on 01493 335511 or VHF Ch12 callsign 

“Yarmouth Radio”.      

 
 

 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 
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